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What a Performance! 
Our final Newsletter of 2015 is a celebration of the flourish of performances and activities we have enjoyed to finish 

off the year. 

A huge thank you to the PTA for the fantastic Festive Frolic last week – a great event thoroughly enjoyed by 

everyone. 

Our choirs have been very active, performing at the Festive Frolic, Mill Road Winter Fair (below), the Grafton Centre 

and Milllcroft Court. 

 

Last week also saw the wonderful Year Two Production of the Landlord’s Cat.  All that hard work paid off with a 

fantastic performance that was captured for posterity on film.  Thank you once again to the PTA for organising the 

filming and the distribution of the DVDs. 

 

  



We had the beautiful Nursery and Reception Concert on Wednesday… 

 

And yesterday saw a slightly less polished performance of Cinderella by the Staff Panto Team.  We think the children 

enjoyed it as much as the staff did. 

   

  

You can see a gallery of pictures from the staff panto in our news pages on our website:  
www.stmatthews.cambs.sch.uk/website/news/ 
  

Maths Week 
Maths week will be coming to St Matthew’s in January from 11th to 15th January.  Children will be engaged in a range 
of mathematical activities, solving problems and some of the older children will be running maths workshops for the 
younger children.  There will also be a mathematical photo competition – more details in January. 
 

eSafety 
We have just added a new eSafety page to our website at www.stmatthews.cambs.sch.uk/website/esafety/ .  Please 
check it out for valuable advice for keeping your children safe online. 
 

And finally… 
Today is of course the last day of school before the Christmas holidays.  We hope you have an enjoyable break and 
we look forward to seeing you on the first day back at school on Tuesday 5th January.  And don’t forget Meet the 
Head on Friday 8th January. 
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